May 5, 2025 Update

Thanks to all who came these last couple of weeks! We accomplished so much. As the saying goes, many hands make light work!
 
We’ve planted over 5 flats of vegetables, marigolds and herbs. Mike and Gary earned the nickname “The Burner Boys” after they burned all the holes into the permeable fabric for planting. They did a great job!

This past week we planted tomatoes and marigolds in the straw bales, and planted tomatoes, okra and herbs in the ground. Tom L. mowed and that is just as much appreciated.

This week we will be planting the last row of tomatoes, sweet peppers, and herbs. We will do some maintenance on the tomatoes, do some mowing, and spraying around the fence for weeds. We also need to fold the frost protective sheet, and start this year’s bug mitigation. Yes, the cucumber beetles and squash bugs are out, but the mini-vacuum does an excellent job of sucking them up! Hunting the bugs with the mini-vac has been a lot of fun…
 
The potatoes are growing. One has decided to peek out, it’s a Russet. More flowers are opening, yea!!!

Looking at harvesting potatoes in 3-4 weeks.

We are always looking to increase participation from the local community. Our hard work goes to the Food Pantry for those in need. 

Come join us!!!

